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MEMORANDUM
TO: David Hulseberg, Village Manager
CC: Jerry Howell, interim Fire Chief
FROM: Chuck Riforgiate, Fire Marshalf%g
DATE: April 10, 2012
SUBJECT: Text Amendments to Title 15, Chapter 150

Board of Trustees Document #120111

| am submitting this memorandum to clarify a notation in the letter dated April 5,
2012 listing the minutes gathered during my meeting with the Board of Building
Appeals that incorrectly identifies a specific code section.

Specific notations written as 150.111, Section 1C and Section 2C regarding
above ground tanks in Limited Manufacturing Districts incorrectly identifies the
proper code section. The notation should read §150.110, Section 1(c) and
Section 2(c). Striking the current language in each section of the ordinance will
lessen the current restrictions and allow for the installation and use of above
ground storage tanks in the | Districts.

Reference to my memo to BOBA dated February 23, 2012 in the last paragraph
makes the following statement:

Section (1) (c) and Section (2) (c) The language in these two sections that
prohibit the above ground storage of flammable liquids in the Village’s Limited
Manufacturing Districts are established as the specific areas to consider
proposals for the installation and use of above ground storage tanks.

The letter and memo referenced above are the only documents that incorrectly
cite the wrong code section. The body of the proposed text amendments to the
Code of Ordinances is accurate and specific.



